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AK Taihia

From: elbury@xtra.co.nz
Sent: Friday, 27 June 2025 1:37 pm
To: AK Taihia
Subject: flood mapping  Submission s605.003
Attachments: flood hazrad mapping awanui 50 years.png; awanui coastal flood map.png

CAUTION:  This email originated from outside Far North District Council. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Our property situated at 189 state highway one has had the land levels increased around the house 
when we built a new house in 2021 . They were done by survey and engineers, the land raised to 
above the coastal flood hazard inundation level. These levels need to be reflexed in the plan in the 
increased height of the land which is similar to the buildings on the property as stated in the 
submission s605.003 T & T comments. This flood mapping has been updated since 2021 by NRC in 
particular with the NRC Awanui flood protection scheme improvements and re directing of flood 
flows more down the whangatane channel from Kaitaia. Do I need to supply the survey data to you 
??? regards Fiona King 
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